Instructions for Changing One's Name
Social Security Name Change: 
· The process of changing your name begins with the Social Security department. This link has very helpful information:
http://ssa-custhelp.ssa.gov/cgi-bin/ssa.cfg/php/enduser/std_adp.php?p_faqid=315
Social Work License Name Change:
· The Massachusetts Board of Registration of Social Workers provides this PDF form which may be used to request a name change, address change or a duplicate license:

http://license.reg.state.ma.us/public/dpl_coa/pdf/coa.pdf
· For verification purposes, the name used on your license must match our records exactly.

PeopleSoft Name Change:
· Log into PeopleSoft and follow this path: Self Service -> Employee -> Tasks -> Name Change.

· Make a copy of your new Social Security card and send it via interoffice mail to “Employee Records” at 101 Merrimack Street.

· The name registered with the Social Security Department must match our records exactly.

Partners Outlook Name Change:
· To change your name in the email system, send an email to “Email Name Change Requests” (EmailNameChange@Partners.org) in Partners Outlook. 

· Include your new name, previous name and your employee number.

Partners Directory Name Change:
· Follow this path: Start -> Partners Applications -> Utilities -> Partners Telephone Directory
· Enter your last name in the “Search” field. 

· Once you find your name, select it and click the link that reads: “Click here for more detailed access to this entry, if you are authorized (requires Partners network logon)”

· Click “Edit” and make the necessary changes.

Employee Badge Change:
· The Photo ID Office is located in the Wang Ambulatory Care Center, Room 232, and is open at the following times:

· Monday through Thursday, 7:30am to 4:00pm
· Friday, 10:30am to 4:00pm
· A satellite office, located in the West Lobby of Building 149 in the Charlestown Navy Yard, is open at the following times:

· Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 4:00pm
· For more information, please call 617-724-3916 

Alert your Department:
· To ensure correct payroll processing and compliance reporting, it is important to notify your Clinical Director and your Timekeeper of your name change.
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From: 
Gioiella, Marie Elena  
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